
LWSRA Board Report 

Highlights from the March 19, 2019 Board Meeting include: 

 Facility Foreman position has been filled. 

 Upcoming project – lights over the exterior doors will be changed to energy-

efficient LEDs. 

 LWSRA is beginning the process of PDRMA’s LCR this year under the new 

format. 

 188 jumpers enjoyed the 4th Annual Jumpfest, which was featured on the front 

page of the Frankfort Station. 

 Special Olympians qualified for the spring/summer games in swimming, 

gymnastics, and track and field. 

 Titans program participants enjoyed their musical performance, and the Aktion 

Club learned about the election process and voting, as well as the roles of newly 

elected members. 

 Summer brochure is scheduled to be in homes the last week of April with resident 

registration beginning April 29. 

FSPD recreation staff scheduled the annual LWSRA Park Party for June 3 at our newly 

renovated Community Park.   

Square Links will host Freedom Golf Lessons July 8 – August 26.  

LWSRA hosted 500+ players in junior and women’s divisions for the National 

Wheelchair Basketball Championships March 29 – 31.  Staff and 150+ volunteers 

oversaw games at 4 different venues.  Lincoln-Way North was bursting with excitement 

and energy all weekend. FSPD staff supervised the games and provided extra effort to 

ensure clean facilities for players and spectators.  LWSRA’s prep team finished 11th, the 

varsity team finished 9th, and the women’s team finished 3rd in the nation.  What a great 

weekend for LWSRA!     

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audrey Marcquenski 

  


